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Comments: I am against allowing e-bikes on public land. The powered wheel and motor will cause trail damage

and their possible speeds can cause spooking of other trail users (primarily equestrians' mounts). I accept and

recognize the bicyclists do use and have used trails for years, but an electric bike is not the same. Opening the

door to this "motor powered" user will only create a wider opening for additional motor powered vehicles to shove

their way in through legislation. Keep our trails beautiful and motor free- foot power only for exploration... human,

horse or pedal. That's the only way to preserve the beauty and serenity of national forest lands.


